
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, December 17, 2021 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Monday, December 20th - Friday, December 31st
● Winter Break!

Monday, January 3rd
● School Resumes

Tuesday, January 4th
● Families of Neuro-Diverse Students Meeting - 6:30pm

Wednesday, January 5th
● LGBTQ+ Families Meeting 5:30-6:30pm

Monday, January 10th
● Families of Black Students Meeting - 5:45-7:00pm

VERNON VIRTUAL 
TALENT SHOW 
IS COMING THIS 

SPRING!

Calling all of our talented 
Vernon Owls - we are 
having a virtual talent 
show and need your 

talented selves to 
participate! 

Parents/guardians, if your 
student is interested, 

please review this link to 
sign your student up as a 

participant! 

Send all questions to 
Lyndsey Mackenzie at 
lmackenzie1@pps.net 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1hEEpJ5nx0JasJOUw2pkBbSoh8spYnnQep_lg-NEpXl8/edit#slide=id.gde719b6301_0_67
https://forms.gle/tpSDcKuSQqH4SjZy6
https://forms.gle/tpSDcKuSQqH4SjZy6
https://forms.gle/tpSDcKuSQqH4SjZy6
https://forms.gle/tpSDcKuSQqH4SjZy6
https://forms.gle/tpSDcKuSQqH4SjZy6


Celebrate Amazing Activist 
Artwork! 
3rd and 5th graders have been 
creating incredible suminagashi 
collages to educate the Vernon 
community about Line 3, which is 
one of the largest crude oil pipelines 
in the world, carrying up to 915,000 
barrels per day of one of the dirtiest 
fuels, tar sands. The pipeline goes 
through Michigan and the White 
Earth reservation, which is Ojibwe 
and Anishinaabe land. Line 3 
threatens the water they drink and 
the wild rice they harvest, as well as 
worsening the climate crisis for all.
The amazing students were 
inspired to write letters to the 
Governor of Minnesota to ask him 
to stop the pipeline and to protect 
their futures! The artwork is now up 
in the hallways of Vernon, please 
come check it out. You can also see 
some of the students' artwork and 
letters HERE! 

VERNON PROUD

https://www.stopline3.org/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1IaLO1UJQFo3GWRbDO6S8KmbxqWUjLJP8?usp=sharing










High School Enrollment for 8th Graders opens 
November 29th. Students must apply by

DECEMBER 22nd

Look for letter from PPS Enrollment and Transfer in the next week, with 
personal link to apply for High School of choice. 

Virtual 8th Grade Family Night: Monday November 29th 
https://www.pps.net/8thgradeinfo 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dual Assignment/Enrollment 

Most Vernon students have the choice between two High Schools 
(depending on their home address). Those options are: McDaniels, 

Roosevelt, or Grant AND Jefferson.

Students need to make their choice by December 22nd. If they do not 
pick, a High School will be picked for them by the District.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Lottery Option High School
PPS has 3 Option High Schools, which any 8th grade student can apply to:

Jefferson High School (if they do not have Dual Assignment)
Benson High School - 8th Grade Family Night December 1st @ 6:30pm

Metropolitan Learning Center (MLC)

To apply, go to https://www.pps.net/Page/2343. Students must apply by 
December 22nd, decisions made by January 2022.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about your options. 

You can email or text/call Ms. Shannon at 
 snicolas@pps.net (503)308-9546

https://www.pps.net/8thgradeinfo
https://pps-net.zoom.us/j/89473210615?pwd=d3N4T0FKU1hPZGFDTVJwNS9lQUExQT09
https://www.pps.net/Page/2343
mailto:snicolas@pps.net

